
       GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Monday, February 10, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Parmesan Popcorn Chicken & Pasta 

   Pizza Dippers 

 

BIRTHDAYS: Lily Wenstrup  

 

 

1. Attention all Winter Sports teams! This includes Boys Basketball, Cheerleading, 

Wrestling and Girls Volleyball.  Team photos will take place on TODAY after school in 

the gym.  If you have already returned your uniform to your coach you will arrange with 

your coach to get changed before the photos take place. ALL members must attend the 

team photos – individual photos are optional.  See your coaches if you have any 

questions. 

 

2. The District 105 Speech Team will have a meeting after school in the large gym on 

Thursday. All members of the Speech Team are invited to come as a chance to perform 

on stage in front of their other Speech Team peers before the Speech & Drama festival 

this coming Saturday. Some performances may go beyond 4:00, so please try to arrange a 

ride for 4:30. Don’t worry if your performance isn’t perfect! We just hope everyone can 

make it! If you have any questions, see Mr. Ingwersen or your Speech Team coach. 

 

3. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school on Tuesday in Mr. Ingwersen’s 

room to continue preparing for the Winter Dance. See Mr. Ingwersen if you have 

questions.  

 

4. Attention all cheerleaders. You must check in with Mrs. Halper immediately after school 

in her classroom - room 113- to get your uniforms for today’s pictures. You will return 

the uniform right after the photos. Do not be late! The sooner we get changed the sooner 

we can take our photos! 

 

5. Attention all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today until 5pm to 

ensure you have made the proper adjustments to your ROV TO prepare for the pool trip 

on Thursday. We are one month away from your first intramural competition! 

 


